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Roberta DiMezza

From: Kaeli Sutton <kaeli@opencircleri.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 1, 2025 4:05 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Fwd: Testimony in Support of HB5502

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

 

Begin forwarded message: 
 
From: Kaeli Sutton <kaeli@opencircleri.com> 
Subject: Testimony in Support of HB5502 
Date: April 1, 2025 at 12:21:56 PM PDT 
To: housejudiciary@rilegislatrue.gov 
 
Dear House Judiciary Committee, 
 
I am writing in support of HB5502, clarifying the sentencing duration for a misdemeanor is 364 days, 
distinguishing it from federal misdemeanor terms that are being used to detain and deport legal 
immigrants all over the country.  
 
As more and more residents of our state and country are being targeted — often outside of the 
accepted bounds of law — it is important that Rhode Island take great care to protect it’s resident 
populations. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kaeli Sutton 
Open Circle: Wellness and Education for Growing Families  
www.opencircleri.com 
 
 
 

 


